Walker W.E.E. Care Photo Release Form

Dear Parents,

As you know, when your children work on lessons or participate in special events, we often have many great photo opportunities. We would like your permission to use photographs taken during class time, special events or celebrations to post internally in classrooms, hallways, for teacher education and as a historical record.

Walker W.E.E. Care also uses photographs of children for publicity purposes. We promote our school using color brochures, our website, social media (Facebook, Instagram, etc.) and other types of promotional materials. When photographs are used for publicity purposes, children are never identified by name. All photos used for publicity will be available for the child's parents to review upon request. In addition, parents reserve the right to request that any photograph not be used for publicity.

Please sign the permission slip below to indicate your preference for photographs.

I DO / DO NOT (please circle) give Walker W.E.E. Care permission to use photographs of my child taken during class time, playground time, school functions and programs. I also understand that all photos taken will be available for review if I should request to do so.

Child's name

Date

Parent Signature